
  

 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BY EMAIL ONLY: hynetco2pipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  

Dear Sirs 

Re: Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 
Application by Liverpool Bay CCS Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the proposed HyNet Carbon Dioxide Pipeline 
 
Further to our letter of 14 February, we write to advise the Secretary of State that Dŵr Cymru Welsh 
Water awaits the Applicant’s response regarding Protective Provisions as outlined within our letter of 14 
February. 

Yours faithfully 

Aaron and Partners LLP 

 

Department for Energy Security  
& Net Zero 
 
 

Our Ref: PXC. WEL010.464 

Your Ref: EN070007 

Date: 19 February 2024 
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